
ESASMUS ROBOTICS TRIP TO MURCIA 

 

By Kenji and Lukas 

As part of the Erasmus Robotics project, Miss Ercan, Miss Angie, Mr Ward, Luca, Kai-Ryan 

and us (Lukas and Kenji) went to Murcia in Spain for a whole week. We left London on 5th 

March and got back on 11th March.  We met our host families at the airport and went to 

their homes. Kai and I went bowling with our host families and then I went to Kai’s home for 

the week.  On the first day when we went to school, we had a massive crowd following us 

wherever we went. It was quite overwhelming.  Our host families were really kind and it was 

extremely hot every day.  I really enjoyed the trip.   Kenji 

 

After we met our host families, Luca and I went to a festival and played football.  On the first 

day at school, we did some robotics and then we had lunch. It was interesting being in a 

different school.  On the third day, the groups from Lithuania and Turkey joined us. On the 

fourth day, there was a robotics competition and we won! We had a massive party with all 

of the students from the school.  There was plenty to eat and drink. Our host families were 

really kind to us and looked after us well. I really enjoyed it and had lots of fun. It was 

interesting spending time with Spanish children.  Lukas 

 

 

 


